
2024–25 Scholarship Program

WESTCONSIN CREDIT UNION’S

Scholarship Program
WESTconsin Credit Union is offering $1,000 SCHOLARSHIPS to graduating 
high school seniors from the class of 2025. The goal is to award one scholarship in 
each community served by a WESTconsin office. 

	l All application materials must be submitted online

	l Students need to have been a primary account holder  
with WESTconsin Credit Union as of August 31, 2024 to qualify

	l Current high school juniors need to become a primary account holder with 
WESTconsin as of August 31, 2025 to be eligible for next year’s scholarships

	l Applications will be accepted  
October 1, 2024 through March 1, 2025

Visit LEARNING CENTER >  
SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM  
at westconsincu.org to learn more!


